
Notice for Road Closure 
Date: 28 March 2018 

 
This for information of all concerned that the internal road from Essential point to Cafeteria 
through KBR Auditorium/ Women's Hostel will remain closed for vehicles during 29.3.18-
30.3.18 for construction of drain with Hume pipe. 
 
All concerned are requested to cooperate. 
 
Inconvenience, if any, is regretted. 
 
 
Sd/- 
Biren Das 
Registrar 
Tezpur University 


